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Headmaster’s Start of Year Letter 
24th January 2022 

Dear Parents, Carers and Senior School Students 

Welcome 
Happy New Year to all and welcome to the 2022 school year! For new families, welcome to Blue Mountains Grammar 
School! Whilst none of us have had a Summer, with actual sunshine, I hope that we have all had a break from the rigours of 
2021 and are feeling relaxed and ready for a fabulous year of learning. This year, like every year, will be filled with 
wonderful possibilities for us all; students, families and staff. As in every other year of Grammar’s rich century of history, 
this year 
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cohort. They required more courage, more focus, more patience and more perseverance and it is of these character traits 
that we are especially proud. Through the turmoil of 2021 they excelled and have now been rewarded with some 
exceptional HSC results. I congratulate every student, many of whom achieved well beyond their expectations. It speaks 
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